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Comments: I am concerned about the possible serious changes the mine and processing center will have on our

area. I believe a study of the mine and processing center should include a detailed  assessment of the impact on

water in the area, the impact of increased light pollution, and the dangers of manganese processing, and how

these impacts can be prevented or mitigated. 

 


